

April 18, 2018

Via email to: brennanb@limestone.on.ca

Brad Brennan Limestone Boat & Board Club 4043 Bath Road Kingston, ON K7L 7L4

Dear Mr. Brennan:

Re: Kingston City Council Meeting, April 17, 2018 – Partnership with the Limestone Boat & Board Club for Community Facility in Rotary Park

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for appearing as a delegation at the meeting of Council held on April 17, 2018, at which time you spoke to Council with respect to Clause 1 of Report Number 44: Received from the Arts, Recreation, and Community Policies Committee. At the same meeting, Council approved the following motion:

That Council endorse, in principle, a partnership agreement with the Limestone Boat & Board Club, where the club would be responsible for community programming and the cost for, and the management of a public dock, small craft launch and boat shed within the park; and

That staff report back to Council when the Limestone Boat & Board Club has secured adequate funding to support their associated responsibilities for the development of the partnership outlined in Report Number ARCP-18-001.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not he itate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

John Bolognone

Sity Clerk

The Corporation of the City of Kingston 216 Ontario Street, Kingston, ON K7L 2Z3

Phone: (613) 546-4291 ext. 1247

Fax: (613) 546-5232

ibolognone@cityofkingston.ca